
Report from the Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, December 20, 2017 
 
 

 
TOPICS: 
Board Business 
 

 
MOTIONS – The Board dealt with recommendations from the Education Committee 
meeting held earlier this month: 
 

 The Board directed staff to scan the district’s programs and services to see how it 
can align with the recommendations set out in the report: Truth and 
Reconciliation Commission of Canada: Calls to Action. 

 The Board agreed to let the August 31, 2016 motion that exercised a two-year 
moratorium on outside of North America field trips expire on August 31, 2018.  

 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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